
   November 2022 Mission Grants Commission Report  

In the spirit of Matthew 25, the Mission Grants Commission allocates its funds to
the following ministries in partnership with our churches:
     
7th St. Bistro             $14k endorsed by Memorial West U P Church, Newark
El Centro                   $22k endorsed by Fanwood Pres Church
S.H.A.R.E Alliance     $16k sponsored by First Presbyterian, Springfield
Rahway Food for Friends   $22k endorsed by First Presbyterian, Rahway
Restore Ministries, Inc        $16k endorsed by 2nd Presbyterian, Elizabeth
Community Music Center $8 endorsed by Presbyterian Church of Livingston
Good Success Academies  $8k endorsed by Watchung, First and Trinity Churches
Institute of Music for Children    $8k sponsored by the Institute Board, Elizabeth
Elizabethport Presbyterian Center $8k sponsored by Elizabethport Board
League of Extraordinary Gentlemen  $8k endorsed by Elmwood Pres Church
The total of these grants is $130, 000. 

    The Mission Grants Commission consists of RE Barbara McLaughlin, CLP Patricia Pastas,                      
Ms. Glendalyz Rivera, RE George Ross, RE Lynn Selassie, Ms. Tasha Vaughn and HR TE, Rev. Dr. 
Kenneth J. Macari. Elder Jerome Lane, Jr. is our PNENJ support staff advisor.

Respectfully submitted,
Rev. Dr. Kenneth J. Macari, Convenor of the Missions Grants Commission. 


